
To:  ALL LEGENDS DRIVE COMMUNITIES  

COUNTY RESPONSES - LEGENDS DRIVE SPECIAL TAX DISTRICT 


Horry County staff personnel met with members of the Legends Drive STD Team on 
June 25, 2024.  The purpose of this meeting was for the County to provide answers 
and explanations for a number of critical special tax district questions raised by the 
Legends Drive communities.  The STD Team documented the information shared at 
that meeting and asked the County to confirm it’s accuracy.  The confirmation was 
received today.


A copy of the County responses will be sent to the Boards of each Homeowner 
Association for distribution to their communities.  The responses will also be available 
on website LegendsDrive.com, or by requesting a copy by Email at 
LegendsDr2024@gmail.com.


Q&A meetings have been scheduled at various times next week at the Parkland 
Clubhouse, 4325 Parkland Drive.  These sessions are meant to be interactive and 
relate to the material in general or to anyone’s personal situation.  Please do not attend 
to discuss options or alternatives, which will deny others a learning opportunity.  More 
Q&A sessions may be scheduled in the future depending on the interest.


Q&A SESSIONS NEXT WEEK 

MONDAY JULY 8,   4pm - 6pm 

TUESDAY July 9,   7pm - 9pm 

WEDNESDAY July   10, 10am - 12pm 

THURSDAY July   11, 4pm - 6pm 

FRIDAY July 12,   7pm - 9pm 

SATURDAY July 13,   10am - 11am,   3pm - 4pm 

July 3, 2024 
Tom Tiscione, on behalf of the 
Legends Drive STD Team 
LegendsDr2024@gmail.com


